
 
 
August 12, 2014 
 
 
Dear Fashion Students, 
 
Time is drawing near for our week long Fashion Runway Camp at OES and I have 
been busy planning for an exciting experience where you can all get a glimpse of 
what goes on into designing and producing a line of clothing. 
 
We will start the week with a field trip to JoAnn Fabric store on Monday, August 
18th.  This will provide a great opportunity to be inspired by color and prints as well 
as to learn how to choose the right fabric, trimmings and notions for your project. 
Please drop off your child at OES & we will depart from here.  The field trip will take 
place during camp hours and there’s no need to bring money (material costs for 
fabric and patterns are included in the camp fee).   
 
Please make sure your child brings home the fabric on Monday after class. It will 
need to be washed and returned on Tuesday. 
 
The week will include creating inspiration boards, altering patterns and sewing 
your projects. We will have a few crazy busy days but should be all ready to present 
the work in a fun Fashion Show held on Friday 8/22 (Details will be coming 
soon!) We will spend most of Friday preparing for the event by breaking into small 
committees that will concentrate on creating the runway, music selection, hair and 
make-up, as well as the line-up. Students from our earlier summer sewing camps 
will join in for the show. Please invite your family and friends to the show to cheer 
you on! Refreshments will be served at the event. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all! 
Katy Hadad-Dyler 
k.hadad@att.net 
 


